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Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

I just wanted to provide a short update now that all the hybrid students have spent a day in 

school.  A special thanks to the staff, parents, and students for making it a great first few days. 

 

 The students were awesome!!!  All of the students were prepared, and wore masks.  They 

showed a great deal of maturity with all the precautionary measures in school.  

 

 Just a reminder all parents, students, and siblings need to wear a mask once on school 

grounds.  Please no gaiters, bandanas, or masks with a valve.  

 

 They are calling for rain tomorrow, please make sure your child brings an umbrella, as no 

students are allowed in the school before 8:30am (8:45am for preschool). 

 

 Please remember to send your child in with a lunch each day.  The school is not 

providing lunches unless there is an emergency situation.  If a child does not have a 

lunch they will be calling home for someone to bring a lunch to school.  

 

 The new Volz vestibule will be used for drop off and pick up of students and students’ 

belongings.  There will be procedures posted on the wall above the counter in the 

vestibule.  

 

 Beginning Monday, 9/14/20, items for remote student can be picked up between the 

hours of 9:00am and 3:00pm (Monday-Thursday only).  Please call the main office 

ahead of time at 856.931.5353 ext. 240.  
 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal 

  


